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The Advisory Committee on Underride Protection (ACUP) charter is attached for inclusion in 

the referenced public docket. This charter is being submitted as supporting information for the 

Federal register notice soliciting applications for appointment to the ACUP. 

Please submit this charter and memorandum to Docket No. NHTSA-2022-0052 

Attachment 

- Charter for Advisory Committee on Underride Protection 
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Subject: ACTION: Docket Submission of “Advisory Committee 

on Underride Protection Charter” 

Date: 
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Docket No. NHTSA-2022-0052 
 

 
Thru: Roland T. Baumann III, Assistant Chief Counsel 

Legislation and General Law 
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